
ACS Secretary General meets with the President of Suriname

The Secretary General of the Association of Caribbean States, Rodolfo Sabonge, held a meeting with
the President of Suriname, Chan Santokhi. The meeting, which was held in Paramaribo, Suriname,
aimed to build cooperation and look at the important role of Suriname as the current chair of the
ACS Ministerial Council.

The discussion between Secretary General Sabonge and President Santokhi also addressed critical
issues faced by member states of the ACS, and both leaders expressed their commitment to
improving collaboration among the membership.


